From

Director General Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula
To

All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in Haryana.

Memo No. 130019/10-2021 Ad(2)
Dated: 9.9 51 ~ o

Subject: Regarding Summer Vacation 2021.
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Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

In  supersession of letter No 130019/10-2021 Ad(2) Dated
23.06.2021, it is hereby informed that no case regarding benefit of Earned
Leave in lieu of duty performed during Summer Vacation will be accepted as

Universities have not declared any summer vacation during the academic year

2020-21.
SupeMcn Administration,

for Director General Higher Education,
Hary@ga, Panchkula




